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 To whom it may concern, the last thing we need right now is a state wide property 

tax.  Not even a little bit, do we need that. What we need is for those in Salem to 

wake up and listen to all of the people already struggling to pay their bills. It seems 

that those trying to pass such a thing, don't realize that most Oregonians are 

overwhelmed with inflation. Many cannot eat and pay their bills too. It's difficult for 

many of us, making house payments now, without adding another tax on top of it. 

Whomever is pushing this new tax needs a reality check.  It seems that the only 

things coming out of Salem these days are new plans for new taxes. This needs to 

change. Thank you for your consideration and please drop any plans for new taxes. 


